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Even for those experienced in working with child abuse, it is not always easy to recognise a situation where
abuse may occur or has already taken place. If anyone has a concern about a child or young person, it is not an
option to do nothing. The staff and volunteers in sport, whether in a paid or voluntary capacity, are not experts at
such recognition. However, they do have a responsibility to act if they have any concerns about the behaviour of
someone (an adult or another child) towards a child. Initially any concerns should be shared/discussed with the
club/league welfare officer or the ETTA’s Child Protection Officer who can be contacted on 07977243327 either in
or out of office hours.

Click below links to view the procedures of what to do if you have concerns of possible abuse.
From Inside Table Tennis

From Outside Table Tennis

The Incident Reporting Form can be found here.

Downloaded From:
https://newsarchive.tabletennisengland.co.uk/news/archived/reporting-concerns/

https://newsarchive.tabletennisengland.co.uk/content/uploads/2010/06/Young-Umpire.jpg
https://newsarchive.tabletennisengland.co.uk/content/uploads/2010/06/REPORTING-CONCERNS-OF-POSSIBLE-ABUSE-FROM-INSIDE-TABLE-TENNIS-2.pdf
https://newsarchive.tabletennisengland.co.uk/content/uploads/2010/06/REPORTING-CONCERNS-OF-POSSIBLE-ABUSE-FROM-OUTSIDE-TABLE-TENNIS-2.pdf
https://newsarchive.tabletennisengland.co.uk/content/uploads/2010/06/Incident-Reporting-Form.pdf

